
Good morning! 
 
“Call the obvious” is a quote we have heard many times and hopefully mentioned in most of your 
pregame conferences. With all the other detail topics we cover, sometimes we need to go back to the 
basics…those bits of advice that we were all given as young officials. Here is a ‘call the obvious’ play! 
 

 
 
So today’s tip is to go back to the basics and call the obvious! 
 
Monday extra: Henry Jordan (Noah’s son) is hoping the PIAA starts a Jr officials program for primary 
students! 

  


